The College of New Jersey

Steering Committee

April 19, 2006
Minutes

Present:       
Jacqueline Boon, Dana Brown, Nancy Freudenthal, Diane Gruenberg, Beverly Kalinowski, Steve Klug, Stuart Koch, John Landreau, Christie Pirro



I. Approval of Minutes

Minutes of April 5, 2006 were approved as corrected. 
II. Charge
A. Formal Charge to CAP regarding APC Student Feedback on Advising Form and Procedures
While the Steering Committee felt that the form and process to implement it were still incomplete, it was agreed that the documents from the APC should be forwarded to CAP as part of their work in the Fall of 2006.  
III. Information/Updates

A. Completed Charges

Four complete charges are to be sent out to the following committees:

1. The charge regarding the Posting of Flyers to CSCC
2. The charge regarding the Clarification of the Academic Load Policy to CAP
3. The charge regarding the LLPC Proposal of Additions to Qualifying Option A, Second Major Programs to CAP
4. The charge regarding TCNJ’s Alcohol Policy to CSCC
B. Commencement Policy
The revisions to the policy on participation in commencement [i.e. walking at graduation] were posted to the web as approved by Steering. 

C. Final Recommendations from CAP

1. Double Counting of Courses for Minors

CAP had previously reaffirmed the existing policy, with an addition of an exception for International Studies. With the receipt of the formal recommendation, it will be forwarded for approval and posted to the web. 

2. Student Feedback on Teaching Form

CAP’s formal recommendation will be forwarded to the appropriate cabinet member for approval. 

3. Self – Designed Major

CAP approved the proposal, and Academic Affairs will move forward with the necessary steps to obtain state approval.

